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There is no benefit to stopping mail-in voting, and demanding that people show up in-

person to vote is hugely discriminatory. Voting by mail is a safe and trusted practice 

that has been used in Oregon for years without issue and is much more cost-effective 

than other voting methods. Further, it is crucial to making voting as accessible as 

possible for all Oregon residents, which drastically increases voter participation. As a 

parent of young children, voting by mail has been hugely beneficial for me and I know 

many others who feel the same. It gives me time to research candidates and study 

the ballot so I am able to make informed choices.  Please protect the voting rights of 

Oregonians. 


